
Please do not call the school - we need to keep our lines of
communication open with first responders.

You will receive a recorded phone call, email, text message, and/or
push notification from the district app, depending on the preferences
you set up in Powerschool.

How will I be notified?

Do not visit the school. Children will not be dismissed until district
officials and/or law enforcement have declared the situation to be
safe. If early dismissal is deemed necessary, instructions will be sent
via phone and an email.  

Can I pick up my child?

Contact information is pulled from PowerSchool. If you need to update
primary and emergency contact information, please contact your
school office.

How do I update my contact information?

Text YES to 67587 to receive text updates during an emergency.
Double check that the cell phone number you opt in from is listed in
your Powerschool account. If it needs to be updated, please contact
your school’s office.

Opt-in for emergency texts.

In partnership with local emergency service providers, Santee School
District has created emergency operation plans to ensure the safety
and security of our schools. During an emergency, the district will
communicate with families as quickly and frequently as possible.
Please review the protocols below. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our
students, staff, and campuses safe and secure!

EMERGENCY PROTOCOLS

More information about campus security can be found at santeesd.net/campussecurity.


